29th December, 1953,

78. P"ALSTERTOR", The contents of your mgﬁ:
and of your letter of the 26th ultimo have on noted, but I think
it well to point out that on the 20th October last, the Committee
geve instructlions for the notation "To be broken up" to be asslgned,

and no further actlon is therefore nesesssry.
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